
St. Margaret Sr. Sec. School, D - Block, Prashant Vihar, Delhi- 110085 

Circular no: SMSSS/ 25a /August 2023                                            Dated: August 3, 2023 

“The harder you work for something, the greater you will feel when you achieve it.” 
Dear Parents 
 

The Parent-Teacher Meeting for discussing the academic performance, areas that require additional support and 

strengths of students in XIIB has been scheduled for Friday, August 4, 2023 at 2:40 p.m. in class I- B. 
 

Important: 
 

 Parents must carry their Parents I-Card. In case not received, inform the class teacher. 

 Please be seated by 2:35 p.m. sharp. 

 Entry and exit will be from Gate no. 1. 
 

We look forward to your support, cooperation, and active participation. 
 
 
 

Thanks & Regards  
Simmi Bhatia 
Principal 


